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PSS Rapids swim team made it to provincials In Richmond. They 
wound up in 2





 





 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 











As we finished off Semester 1, our students and staff were busy with a 
variety of exciting activities and accomplishments!  

Our first sitting of the Numeracy 10 assessments is now complete, mark-
ing off an important graduation requirement for our students.   

The first-ever MSS Artscape event was a fantastic showcase of talent, 
featuring an engaging drama performance, a stunning fine arts display, 
and an impressive band concert.  

In Law 12, students completed an intriguing project analyzing crimes 
from movies, bringing a creative twist to legal studies.  

We also had the privilege of attending the Winter Celebration, a well-
planned event that highlighted the beauty and significance of different 
types of powwow dancing.  

To start the semester, grade meetings provided a great opportunity to 
introduce our new Vice Principal, revisit the Code of Conduct, and high-
light the many extracurricular activities that make our school community 
thrive.  

Over 30 students participated in the ski trip to Sun Peaks which turned 
out to be a cold, but great day on the hill!  

Looking ahead, we are gearing up for course planning and are excited to 
invite families to our Open House Course Fair on February 20th from 5 – 
7pm.  




